

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

April 21, 2015

Atty. Michael Whitcomb 633 W Wisconsin Ave #510 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Rekha Gabhawala Shilpa, Inc 612 W Wisconsin Ave Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Ms. Gabhawala:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 6, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council a 30 day suspension of your Extended Hours Establishment license(s) for the premises located at 612 W Wisconsin Ave ("Grand Avenue Market") based on public testimony.

On April 9, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Extended Hours Establishment license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed with a 30 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, April 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew your Extended Hours Establishment license(s) with no suspension.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZAI City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee gov

April 21, 2015

Rekha Gabhawala Shilpa, Inc 612 W Wisconsin Ave Milwaukee, WI 53203

Atty. Michael Whitcomb 633 W Wisconsin Ave #510 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Ms. Gabhawala:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 6, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council a 30 day suspension of your Extended Hours Establishment license(s) for the premises located at 612 W Wisconsin Ave ("Grand Avenue Market") based on public testimony.

On April 9, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Extended Hours Establishment license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed with a 30 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, April 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew your Extended Hours Establishment license(s) with no suspension.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSI City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

April 21, 2015

Atty. Douglas Phebus 1468 N High Point Rd Ste 102 Middleton, WI 53562

Jenny Contreras Terra Restaurant Bar, Inc 1010 S Cesar E Chavez Dr Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Contreras:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 6, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 600 S 6th St ("Terra Restaurant & Bar") based on the police report, aldermanic testimony, police testimony, and applicant testimony.

On April 9, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, April 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to not renew your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) based on the police report, aldermanic testimony, police testimony, and applicant testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

April 21, 2015

Jenny Contreras Terra Restaurant Bar, Inc 1010 S Cesar E Chavez Dr Milwaukee, WI 53204

Atty. Douglas Phebus 1468 N High Point Rd Ste 102 Middleton, WI 53562

Dear Ms. Contreras:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 6, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 600 S 6th St ("Terra Restaurant & Bar") based on the police report, aldermanic testimony, police testimony, and applicant testimony.

On April 9, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, April 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to not renew your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) based on the police report, aldermanic testimony, police testimony, and applicant testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee gov

April 21, 2015

Atty. Michael Whitcomb 633 W Wisconsin Ave #510 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Rekha Gabhawala Laxmi Ma, LLC 622 W Wisconsin Ave Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Ms. Gabhawala:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 6, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council a 30 day suspension of your Extended Hours Establishment license(s) for the premises located at 622 W Wisconsin Ave ("Dunkin Donuts") based on public testimony.

On April 9, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Extended Hours Establishment license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed with a 30 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, April 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to not renew your Extended Hours Establishment license(s) based on public testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee gov

April 21, 2015

Rekha Gabhawala Laxmi Ma, LLC 622 W Wisconsin Ave Milwaukee, WI 53203

Atty. Michael Whitcomb 633 W Wisconsin Ave #510 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Ms. Gabhawala:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 6, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council a 30 day suspension of your Extended Hours Establishment license(s) for the premises located at 622 W Wisconsin Ave ("Dunkin Donuts") based on public testimony.

On April 9, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Extended Hours Establishment license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed with a 30 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, April 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to not renew your Extended Hours Establishment license(s) based on public testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSK City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee gov

April 21, 2015

Jair Varela-Caballero Zizzi's Pizza Inc 2110 S 7th St Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Varela-Caballero:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 6, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for an Extended Hours Establishment License for the premises located at 4720 W Lisbon Ave ("Zizzi's Pizza") based on nonappearance and neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, April 21, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Extended Hours Establishment License application based on nonappearance and neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARS City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee gov

April 21, 2015

Kevin Lipscomb Certified Auto Sales & Service LLC 4071 N 84th St Milwaukee, WI 53222

Dear Mr. Lipscomb:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 6, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's License for the premises located at 5638 W Appleton Ave ("Certified Auto Sales & Services") based on nonappearance.

On Tuesday, April 21, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's License application based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSK Civ Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee gov

April 21, 2015

Daisy Vazquez 1703 N Pulaski St Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Vazquez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 6, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class "D" Operator's license based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On April 9, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class "D" Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, April 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to not renew your Class "D" Operator's license based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI City Clerk

